
 

Dear stakeholders, 

SNTGN Transgaz SA was recently authorized by ENTSO-E to become EIC Codes Local Issuing Office.  

EIC Codes are necessary for ENTSO-E, ENTSO-G and European energy market players to comply with 

their obligations arising from: 

- The transparency requirements related to the gas sector– Meaning Annex 3 of the Regulation 

(EU) no. 715/2009, as subsequently amended and completed; 

- The reporting requirements provided in the Regulation (EU) no. 1277/2012  REMIT of the 

European Parliament and of the Council on the integrity and transparency of the power 

wholesale market and of the ″REMIT Implementation Document″ for the natural gas sector.  

In order to request an EIC code for the gas market in Romania, please refer to the section Client 

Information ˂ EIC. Codes.  

For any additional requests and clarifications please contact us at the email address 

coduri.eic@transgaz.ro. 

Best regards, 

SNTGN Transgaz SA 
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